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April 12, 2006
Ike Nwankwo, Growth Management Planner

Department of Community, Trade and Economic Development 

P.O. Box 48300

Olympia, WA  98504-8300

Dear Mr. Nwankwo:

Pursuant to WAC 365-195-820, this is notice of the King County Executive’s intent to transmit, for Metropolitan King County Council adoption, the 2006 King County Flood Hazard Management Plan, which is available on line at http://dnr.metrokc.gov/wlr/flood/fhrpupdate.htm.  This Plan will not result in any amendments to the King County development regulations.  If you have any questions, please contact Priscilla Kaufmann at (206) 205-0598, or by e-mail at priscilla.kaufmann@metrokc.gov.  Comments may be mailed to me at:

Department of Natural Resources and Parks
Water and Land Resources Division

201 South Jackson Street, Room 600
Seattle, WA 98104-3855
Sincerely,

Steve Bleifuhs, Manager
River and Floodplain Management Unit

cc:
Elizabeth McNagny, Department of Social and Health Services
Review Team, Department of Community, Trade and Economic Development Growth Management Services

John Aden, Department of Health, Division of Drinking Water

Harriet Beale, Puget Sound Water Quality Action Team

Nancy Winters, Department of Corrections
Donna J. Bunten, Shorelands and Environmental Assistance Program, State of Washington Department of Ecology

Millard Deusen, Department of Fish and Wildlife

Ann Sharar, Department of Natural Resources

SEPA/GMA Coordinator, State of Washington Department of Ecology

Bill Wiebe, Department of Transportation
